TIME 4 20 oL
BOARD OF SELECTMEN
MINUTES OF THE MEETING DEC 6 2005
NOVEMBER 14, 2005 — 5:30 p.m. TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE S

WORKSHOP WITH SAFETY COMMITTEE

MEMBERS PRESENT: D.McCutcheon, Chairperson; P. Savage, Vice Chairman;
B. Dicks, Selectman; T. Petrowicz, Selectman

MEMBERS ABSENT: K. Gikas, Selectman

OTHERS PRESENT: M. Renaud, Emergency Management Director; J. Dean,
Highway Surveyor; L. Clement, Deputy Fire Chief:
S. Horne, Executive Secretary; H. Coffin, Minutetaker

The purpose of this Workshop was to discuss the institution of parking tickets in Town
and the signage needed. The Board asked the Safety Committee members to advise the
Board as to where signs should be placed in Town and where the “problem arcas” are in
Town that should be addressed. Lengthy discussion among the Board and Safety
Committee regarding these issues. Artached is the listing of specific areas discussed.

The Board asked the Safety Committee to review the completed sign and painting list,
make any corrections, additions, or changes and return the list to Helen Coffin,

The Board would like to obtain information from Town Accountant as to where the funds
received from ticketing would be placed, and if they could be used in a “Revolving
Account” for additional safety-related matters, such as additional street signs.

Once the signage and painting list is reviewed and confirmed by all parties, J. Dean is to
check his supply of street signs to determine what additional signs will need to be ordered
and the approximate cost to the Town. He should let the Board know.

Questions were raised regarding the Providence Street sidewalks previously offered by
Afonso. The Board asked if this issue could be re-visited. Check with Planning Board.

There needs to be yellow lines drawn in front of fire station, curb to curb...so that the
station is not blocked by vehicles waiting at the traffic light. Sue Horne is to inquire with
Mass Highway about their painting these lines.

J. Deans suggests initiating the Winter Parking Ban from November 15, 2005 to
April 1, 2006. Motion made and seconded to make effective the Winter Parking Ban

effective November 15, 2005 to April 1, 2006 and show on-cable. /%@anixnous.
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STREET SIGNS AND.CURB/STREET PAINTING TO BE COMPLETED

{7 Sions To Be Installed
No Parking Between Signs No Parking This Side
= _ Rurns, Oak and Snow Streets Preston and Chesley Streets

No Parling Here to Corner

Esty Street

Lincoln Street (Harpin to Bridge)

Kempton Road (Forest View to Chesnut Hill)
Thayer Street (across from Berthelette Way)
Chestnut Hill Road (Lincoln to 30 Chestnut Hill Rd)
Thayer Street (Chestnut Hill to 20 feet)

No Parking During Snow

Hope Street to Washington (dead end)

Painting To Be Done

Crosswalks: Library, 122/Central/Lincoln, [ronstone/Central, Senior Center/Ironstone

Yellow Curb Painting: Central to Hope Street (20 feet), Fire Hydrants, Elementary
School Fire Lane




